

DSATS July 11th Conference Call

1. Review of previous meeting minutes – Moray Laing / Michael Behounek
 - a. Corrections / accept minutes
2. Website
 - a. Permissions need set so Moray can upload minutes
 - b. Jon de Wardt wants a plan that turns it into something more attractive – discussing with Michiel. Please send comments/suggestions to Michelle.
 - c. Jon de Wardt stated some links are still not working and committee list is out of date
 - d. Moray to work with Michiel and Marcelo to resolve.
 - e. When searching SPE the first item should be the DSA-TS home page
 - f. Jon de Wardt suggested adding the references from the ATCE paper to the website
3. Financial Report – John MacPherson
 - a. No Change in accounts ~\$5k
 - b. Ernst Café booked
 - c. DSATS event is on the SPE event registration site and is part of SPE registration
4. Program Chairman – Tony Pink/Tony Beebe
 - a. IADC ARTE/SPE DSATS Workshop June 18 Istanbul – John de Wardt
 - i. Cancelled
 - ii. Istanbul – Workshop may now go online as a 1 hour workshop via IADC
 - iii. John de Wardt is looking for questions that can be asked for this video
 - b. DSATS ATCE Event
 - i. Initial Teaser is published on ATCE web page
 - ii. ATCE Content needs to be in by July 17th
 - iii. Line Up
 1. 15 mins from Quarkonics – building an automated application
Confirmed
 2. Update from SLB (Clinton Chapman) Confirmed
 3. Update from GyroData (Oosterling) WIP
 4. Possible update from HESS (Matt Isbell) 713 496 5902
 5. SAS 15 minutes on Analytics in automation (Moray Laing)
 6. Moray to follow up with Dan on this
 7. 1 hour panel (Jason Norman / Michael Behounek/ NOV/ +1)
 8. Update from NOV (Tony Pink)
 9. Need to get BIO's to Shasta
 - c. ATW Forum - Adaptive Well Construction for Complex Wells October 2013, Portugal
 - i. No Posters will be at the forum
 - d. Fred Florence has made a submission for the 2014 workshop in Canada
 - i. Working on the submission
 - ii. Establishing a baseline agenda

5. DSATS Technical Workshop in 2014
 - a. Paul Pastusek suggested we have some pre workshop meetings to set the stage
 - b. Exxon willing to host the pre-workshop meetings at Greenspoint (Paul P)
 - c. Summer timing suggested to avoid conflicts
 - d. Possible new format for workshop – Parallel sessions that DSATS progress work group activities
 - i. Reliability
 - ii. Standards and architecture
 - iii. Drill A Stand
 - iv. Roadmap
 - e. Paul suggested we need a separate meeting to discuss this
 - f. Dan is working a basic outline for the Roadmap session
 - g. Timing requested 2nd Week in July – Michael discussing with SPE
 - h. Outline has to be sent as a priority to SPE
 - i. Dan will lead this as Chairman
 - j. Michael has requested that Dan De Clute Melancon, Paul, Moray, Ed Tobar, and Tony Pink get together and put together an abstract outline for distribution to the committee.
 - k. Jon D W commented that the chair should expect to do at least 150 hours on this
6. Am. Soc. Mechanical Eng. Conference 2014
 - a. Next conf call on 25th July 9:00 am US CT
 - b. In San-Antonio Oct 20th – 24th 2014
 - c. UT will take the primary role. Need to send contacts & interested parties to them.
 - d. Paul P suggested we could present the DSA-TS roadmap
7. IEEE & University Relations – Fionn Iversen
 - a. IEEE Instrumentation Article
 - i. Generating short columns for the magazine
 - ii. Planned for October
 - iii. Editor is happy with them and will reply
 - iv. Working on articles for Special Issue in December
 - v. Must be written by 18th July
 - b. Academia looking for drilling data
8. Data Interoperability (Drill a Stand)- Clinton Chapman / Marty Cavanagh
 - a. Workshop July 11th -13th July to convert Use Cases into structure for code
9. Drilling Automation Roadmap – Dan De Clute-Melancon
 - a. Continue work from Vail Workshop
 - i. Form working group, program
10. Any other business
 - a. Jon trying to get a web version of the Istanbul conference put together
 - b. Will try and do this in the next 2 months if possible.
11. Jose Mota joined the group – Welcome aboard